

**DATE:** February 10, 2022

**TO:** Chair and Members of the Board

**FROM:** Kevin H. Roche, CEO

SUBJECT: Outreach & Recycling Committee Minutes – February 10, 2022

The **ecomaine** Outreach & Recycling Committee met February 10 via Zoom. The meeting was called to order at 3:03 p.m. by Caleb Hemphill, Chairman.

1. Approval of Minutes

- Linda Boudreau moved to approve November minutes, Rob Wood seconded and all unanimously approved.
- 2. Judging the 2022 eco-Excellence Award Nomination the Committee approved nominations for awards as follows:
  - Casey Zorn, Portland, Individual
  - Catherine Hewitt, Scarborough, Individual
  - Debbie Grover, North Yarmouth, Individual
  - Ethel Atkinson, MSAD #6 (Hollis, Limington, Frye Island, Standish, & Buxton), Individual
  - Kate Hodgson, South Portland, Individual
  - Tiffani Blye, South Portland, Individual
  - Tina Ruel, Gorham, Individual
  - We Fill Good, Kittery, Business
  - Greater Portland Landmarks, Portland, Non-Profit
  - Sarah Nichols & Chrissy Adamowicz, Sustainable Maine Dept. @ Natural Resources Council of Maine, Non-Profit
  - Partners for World Health, Portland, Non-Profit
- 3. Manager's Report
  - The Committee recommended tabling the Manager's report due to time constraints.

Troy Moon made the motion to adjourn at 4:01 p.m. Linda Boudreau seconded. All approved.

Attendees: Caleb Hemphill, Rob Wood, Linda Boudreau, Troy Moon, Erik Street

Staff: Matt Grondin, Vanessa Berry, Katrina Vehuizen